Theater Building Sale

Announced at Medford

MEDFORD — Officials of E.
Hoffman, Inc., of Medford, have
purchased the Avon Theatre
building from Ray Blakeslee.
Work was started earlier this
week on remodeling the
‘building. The entire project is
expected to be completed
around the first of the year.

The former Avon Theatre has
been shut down since last
December.

The present walls separating
the buildings are being removed
to add 4500 feet of selling space
and in addition 1250 feet of
space to the office of the Ben
Franklin Store.




